
 

 

 

 STARTING IN APRIL 2022 
Using funds from the Early Childhood Initiative Grant, Turtle River 

School Division will be offering a program for students who will 

begin Kindergarten in September 2022.  An early year instructor 

will be conducting a series of 10 scheduled half-day and full-day 

activity days at the various schools throughout our division.  We 

will be following any public health recommendations at the time of 

programming.  Please contact your school for more information. 
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